
Greg Eastman 
WA 

15 December 1999 
 
 
 
Productivity Commission  
Architects Inquiry  
LB2 Collins Street, East  
MELBOURNE, VIC 8003 

Dear Sirs 
 
I Greg Eastman, as a registered architect in Western Australia for some 27 years, strongly support the 
view of the Architects' Board of Western Australia, and believe the registration of Architects MUST be 
retained. 
 
Time and again I have seen unqualified and unscrupulous persons providing insufficient incorrect and 
unethical building design, documentation and administration services which result in non functional 
buildings, structural failures rectification cost imposts and inappropriate and excess payments to 
Builders, which should not occur. 
 
A most appropriate model to minimise such problems and to protect the public is the registration of 
Architects through a uniform act across Australia, administered by local State or Territory Boards. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

(signature) 

G. EASTMAN  F.R.A.I.A 
 


